From: Eeeney, Annette

To: Smith, Marie; Howell, Ann-Marie
Subject: FW: FHDC

Date: 12 December 2018 10:08:07
Hello Marie

The Inspectors have responded to the email | forwarded from the Newmarket Horseman’s
Group (dated 26/11/28) via Nicky Parsons from Pegasus Group as below.

“Thank you for providing the HRA joint opinion document from the NHG. Just to confirm,
we would like to request that the LPA provides a considered response to us on the matters
raised within the document. | appreciate that there may be some difficulty regarding the
availability of the Councils QC this week, however if you could ask the Council to provide
a realistic timeframe for providing the response | would be most grateful.”

Can you please add this email to the web in due course alongside your response.

Kind regards
Annette Feeney
Programme Officer
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email is confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is
addressed. If you are not the intended recipient, be advised that you have received this
email in error and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying of this
email is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error please contact the
Sender. This footnote confirms that this email message has been swept for the presence of
computer viruses and content security threats. WARNING: Although the Council has
taken reasonable precautions to ensure no viruses are present in this email, the Council
cannot accept responsibility for any loss or damage arising from the use of this email or
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